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E-mails and posts received in recent weeks and months: 

 

Community Development staff email: 
 
Closed on my sister's home today and all went well. I just want to thank you and the 
others in your office for all of your help, understanding, and most of all, patience with me 
trying to figure out all the things I needed to do as executor. Between Covid and the 
flood in your building I know there have been some real challenges on your end. To be 
in that situation and still maintain a great attitude and patience while taking care of 
business is a credit to you all. Thanks again for everything. Andrew Siroki 

 
Frank Russo email: 
 
Hello Frank, Regarding complaints made from yesterday on 1281 Finnegans Lane, North Brunswick, NJ. 
Thank you for being polite, and professionally explaining all complaints and solutions.  I was away from 
my house, and was unaware of the complaints made until your visit.  Regards, Syed  
 

Garry Aumack and Rich Krug FB post: 
 
Nicest North Brunswick Township guys came to inspect our new furnace and electricity.  Polite, 
pleasant and fast.  Also some interesting conversation.  Both professional and very smart.  
Thank you to both.  MGC 50-year resident 

 
Community Development staff email: 
 
Hello Everyone, Thanks for your help and guidance so far.  A huge callout for your team's  - they rock, 
our township people are the best and the process is actually really efficient. Best Regards, Ruchir & 
Shelza 

 
Dan Engel email: 
 
I wanted to reach out to you today to thank all parties involved in resolving this issue for 
me.  I came home from work to find that not only did PSE&G come to look at my lawn 
but they laid down topsoil and seeded too.    Amazing job and response time.     
 


